TIDE COMMITTEE
Marech 5, 2025
3:00 p.m.
Edisto Beach Town Hall

Minutes

Present: Gary Cantrell, Chair; Edye Graves, Vice-Chair; Betsy Daise, Lynne Grout, Ron Johnson,
Camille Lemon, and Lisa White, Members

Staff Present: Town Administrator Mark Aakhus and Assistant Town Administrator Dee Stalvey

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by Chair Cantrell at 3:00 p.m.

Approval of Minutes
Ms. White made a motion to approve the minutes of February 5 2025, with the following change

under the Town Administrator Update portion of the minutes:

OR codes on signage will be designed to give visitors and residents information on
Edisto Beach wildlife.

Ms. Grout seconded the motion, which was approved unanimously.

Town Administrator Updates
Mr. Aakhus reported on the following items:

» Regarding the blue reflectors on SCDOT roads in town, the Fire Department will replace
these, not SCDOT.

o New beach access signage should arrive by early April.

o Gravel has been placed at the Civic Center, Bay Creek Park, and Jungle Road Park.

o The Town shared information from the Edisto Island Open Land Trust regarding septic
tank awareness.

New Business/General Discussion
A. Update on KEB Activities (Chair Cantrell and Mrs. Daise)

o Island-wide clean-up is scheduled for March 22.

o KEB has forwarded flyers and information throughout the Town and Island;
the Town placed the flyer in the March Monthly Highlights.

o The KEB website still needs some work, but it is improving.

B. Recycling Program '

c Mr. Cantrell asked about the Town’s recycling program and if it is keeping
up with the amount received. Mr. Aakhus noted the Town is not aware of
any issues and all seems to be running as it should.

o Recycling clean-outs were also suggested, and Mr. Aakhus noted perhaps
the Town can offer % a dumpster for one day but will need to see about this.




C. Shred Event
o Mrs. Iskra has taken care of all details for the Shred Event, which is
confirmed for April 26, from 9:00 am — 2:00 pm.
o A flyer has been designed for this event, and an announcement was included
in the March Monthly Highlights.

Adjournment
There being no further business to discuss, Ms. Graves made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Ms,
Lemon seconded the motion, which was approved unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:35 p.m.
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